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Released:  February 16, 2018

MEDIA BUREAU ANNOUNCES COMMENT DATES FOR NPRM PROPOSING TO ELIMINATE PAPER FILING REQUIREMENT FOR BROADCAST STATION CONTRACTS
MB Docket Nos. 18-4, 17-105

Comment Date:  March 19, 2018
Reply Comment Date:  April 2, 2018

On January 30, 2018, the Commission released a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (NPRM) that tentatively concluded that the Commission should eliminate the decades-old requirement that broadcasters routinely file paper copies of station contracts and certain other documents with the Commission.[footnoteRef:3]  The NPRM set deadlines for filing comments and reply comments at 30 and 45 days, respectively, after publication in the Federal Register.[footnoteRef:4]   [3:  Amendment of Section 73.3613 of the Commission’s Rules Regarding Filing of Contracts, Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, FCC 18-8 (rel. Jan. 30, 2018) (NPRM).]  [4:  Id. at 1.] 


A summary of the NPRM was published in the Federal Register on February 15, 2018.[footnoteRef:5]  Thus, comments must be submitted no later than March 19, 2018; reply comments must be submitted no later than April 2, 2018.  Complete filing instructions are provided in the NPRM and the Federal Register.[footnoteRef:6] [5:  FCC, Amendment of Section 73.3613 of the Commission’s Rules Regarding Filing of Contracts; Modernization of Media Regulation Initiative, Proposed Rule, 83 Fed. Reg. 6823 (Feb. 15, 2018) (Amendment of Section 73.3613 NPRM Summary).]  [6:  NPRM at 9-10, para. 22; Amendment of Section 73.3613 NPRM Summary, 83 Fed. Reg. at 6823-24, 6827.  The NPRM is available on the Commission’s website at https://apps.fcc.gov/edocs_public/attachmatch/FCC-18-8A1.pdf.] 


People with Disabilities:  To request materials in accessible formats for people with disabilities (Braille, large print, electronic files, audio format), send an e-mail to fcc504@fcc.gov or call the FCC’s Consumer and Governmental Affairs Bureau at (202) 418-0530 (voice), (202) 418-0432 (TTY).

For more information about this proceeding, contact Christopher Clark, Industry Analysis Division, Media Bureau, at 202-418-2609 or Christopher.Clark@fcc.gov. 
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